VU statement for website
Grŵp Cynefin  has agreed a voluntary undertaking to Welsh Government that means we’ll invest in our staff, team and culture; deliver an action plan so we can clearly demonstrate we comply with all the rules around health and safety and beyond; and carry out a series of reviews looking into how we can improve the ways we work as a business. 

To deliver this we’ve developed five workstreams, which are part of what we are calling Grŵp Cynefin Progress, which will feature across the group’s work. 
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